
Rolling Thunder®, Inc. Illinois Chapter 1  

  

Membership Meeting Minutes   

December 02, 2020  

   

Rolling Thunder® Inc. Illinois Chapter 1 Membership Meeting was called to order by President, Jim 

Murray at 1933  hours on December 02, 2020 via Zoom  

   

Board Attendance:   

Attended   Name   Position   

Yes  Jim Murray (Snipe)   President   

Yes  Gary Vandenbos (Names)   Vice-President   

Yes   Rick Herr (Cosmo)   Treasurer   

Yes   Wendy Vach (Dragonfly)   Recording Secretary   

Yes  Richard Montgomery (Popeye)   Chairman of the Board   

Yes  Bill Houghtaling (B.B.)   Board Member   

Yes   Al Miller (Shadow)   Board Member   

No Kandice Jacobs (PG)   Board Member   

Yes  Knute Weick   Board Member   

      

      

         

 

Jim “Snipe” Murray:  

• Jim mentioned those missing in action for the month of December. 

• Welcome to Greg and Sherry who joined our chapter after attending the zoom meeting last 

month. 

 

Richard “Popeye” Montgomery: 

• Send dues in to: Rolling Thunder Chapter 1, PO Box 1042, Warrenville, IL  60555. 

 

Rick “Cosmo” Herr: 

• State Lotto Grant was received and deposited.  Budget report was given. 

• There are funds available in the VAP for vets that need help. 

• The chapter donation check for Manteno Veteran’s Home was mailed out. 

 

Al “Shadow” Miller: 

• We are waiting for the monument company to send out the monument. The money at the Rolling 

Thunder National Charities that is ours will be used to pay part of the money owed for the 

monument. 

 



Bill “BB” Houghtaling: 

• BTR and the Gun Bash will be combined and FRHD has confirmed that the date is set and we 

can hold it at their location on Sunday, August 29th, 2021.  Knute will work with BB and Nathan 

on the flyer. 

 

Open Discussion: 

Knute suggested members of our chapter do well being check on members not in attendance. 

Gravel will be leading the Christmas Light ride this year out in St. Charles.  An email was sent out 

and if you want to ride, contact Gravel at: spwozniak65@gmail.com. 

 

Last minute thoughts for the night, Snipe said:  I want to let everyone know that we are 50/50 with 

membership as to vets and non-vets.  At times it is the non-vets that keep us going. 

  

Meeting was adjourned at 2008 hours.   

Respectfully submitted by,   

Wendy Vach, Recording Secretary   
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